
From:   Kathleen Nguyen   

To:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   March 21, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0195-EX-ST-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Serafini -

0156-EX-ST-2017 is a duplicate of 0195-EX-ST-2017.  We would like to withdraw the application for
0156-EX-ST-2017.  Thank you.

-Kathleen Nguyen, The Aerospace Corporation


